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REPORTS OF DISCUSSIONS AT THE MEETING 
 

1. Introductions 

DL welcomed everyone and thanked them for attending the 5th meeting of the NHL GDG. 
 
An apology for absence was received from Katie Perryman-Ford, Debbie Fitzsimmons and 
Dr John Graham. 
 

 
2. Declarations of interest  

The following declaration of interest was made prior the meeting: 

 GC declared that he had received an honorarium from Takeda for attending an 
educational meeting to discuss suitable case studies when using brentuximab.  The 
meeting was focused on Hodgkin’s lymphoma and anaplastic large cell lymphoma.  This 
interest was categorised as personal pecuniary, non-specific meaning that GC can 
declare and participate in discussions on all topics as Hodgkin’s lymphoma and 
anaplastic large cell lymphoma are not being investigated by the guideline. 

 
The GDG were reminded that if they take on any new interests, these must be declared to 
the NCC-C as soon as they happen so that the necessary action can be taken.  
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3. Discussions 
 

The GDG discussed the evidence and agreed the draft recommendations and LETR table for 
topics L1 and L2 
 
The GDG reviewed and agreed changes to the recommendations and LETR paragraphs made 
at the last meeting for topics J and O 

 
 

4. Date and venue of next meeting 

DL thanked the GDG for their input to the meeting, reminded them that the next meeting 
would be on Thursday 6th November 2014.  51 Chenies Mews, London 

 


